
 

My name is Molly Niday and I 
am excited to join the team at Tutt 
Middle School as the band and 
chorus teacher! 

I am excited to continue to 
bring Tutt students a variety of 
musical opportunities including pep 

band, school concerts and district events. A complete 
calendar of events will be handed out and posted on my 
school website when the dates are finalized.  

In addition to performances, I am also a true believer 
in aiding students in preparation for the “real world”. 
Music is such a great way for students to learn skills such 
as time management, responsibility, and collaboration 
while having fun!  

I truly have a passion for working with middle school 
students and am excited to get started! If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Email: NidayMo@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

Remind: Text @tuttband OR @tuttchoir to 81010 
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